
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Robert G. Ortt

Ortt Welcomes Local 4-H Standouts

ROBERT G. ORTT  May 22, 2018

ISSUE: 4-H, AGRICULTURE, STUDENT RECOGNITION 

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/4-h
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/agriculture
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/student-recognition


Image not found or type unknown

Today, Sen. Rob Ortt (R,C,I,Ref-North Tonawanda) welcomed four residents from the 62

 Senate District to Albany for a day of recognition. Melanie Morgan and Ashley Randell of

Niagara County, and William Gregoire and Jacques Gregoire of Orleans County, have all been

heavily involved with the 4-H program in their area, participating in activities such as equine,

horticulture, outback survival, and various community service projects. 
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“For over a century, the 4-H Program has been connecting children with ways that they can

make a positive influence in their community,” said Sen. Rob Ortt. “Not only are these

children making an immediate positive impact on where they live, but they are learning

skills they can take with them wherever they choose to live in the future. I was thrilled that

these four outstanding young adults were able to make the trip to Albany to visit with me,

and it was my pleasure to recognize them for the achievements they all have reached with 4-

H.”
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